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Dec 1st – 4th   Deck the Halls Dec 14th - 18th  Ugly Sweaters 
Dec 7th – 11th  Holiday Hats Week  Reports distributed to families 
Fri, Dec 11th  Early Dismissal Day Fri, Dec 18th  Last day before Winter Break 
 Classes dismissed at 11:45AM Mon, Jan 4th  Schools Re-Open afterChristmas Break 
Mon, Dec 14th  Neufelds Order Pick Up Mon, Jan 11th  Kindergarten Registration Begins 

 

Early Dismissal on Friday, December 11th 

at 11:45 AM. Classes are still in session 

the following week. December break 

begins Dec. 21- Jan. 3. 

 

Spirit Weeks  
Dec. 7-11 – Holiday Hats Week 

Dec. 14-18 – Ugly Sweater Week 

 

Report Cards  

Report cards will be sent home the week 
of Dec. 14-18. If you are currently on a 
blended program, you will need to pick up 
your reports at the school. They will not 
be mailed.  

2020 Grinch  
Covid is proving to be  a grinch at the 
holiday time as well! Unfortunately we 
are not able to have any of the following: 
*winter assemblies or concerts 
*sharing of ANY food 
*secret santas or gift exchanges 
*no gingerbread/cookie decoration 
 
With that said, Deck the Halls this week has the 
school looking very festive!! Pictures will be posted 
on the website soon. 
 
Thank you for continuing to respect these guidelines 
and keeping everyone safe. 

School Grounds 

Please be very careful when walking on our school 
grounds, especially in the morning. We do our best to 
salt all areas to avoid slipping and falling.  

 

PAC News 
Thank you to everyone who purchased gift cards. Due 
to a delay in shipments, they will be delivered next 
week to families who purchased them. 

Neufield farms will be ready for pick up outside the 
school on Monday, December 14th at 4:30PM. 

Kindergarten Registration  
Kindergarten registration will take place online. 

Kindergarten registration for the 2021/2022 school 
year will begin on Monday, January 11th. Children 
who turn five before January 1 2022, are eligible to 
begin school in September 2021.  

Please upload your child’s birth certificate or 
passport, proof of guardianship, proof of citizenship 
for both the parent and the child, and proof of 
residency (cable, hydro, or gas bill). Documents that 
are also helpful are immunization records and BC 
Care Cards. 

If you are aware of any children in the 
neighbourhood that will be joining us next year, 
please pass on this information. As we are “closed” 
school only students who live in the catchment are 
eligible to register. There will be no waitlist. 

More information will be available on our school 
website, Parents top tab > School Registration.  

2021-2022 Registration 
If you chose to homeschool this year, due to 
Covid, you will need to re-register at Goldstone Park 
online to make sure you have a spot for September 
2021. 

GOLDSTONE PARK ELEMENTARY 

6287 146 St. 604-595-2767 (Phone) goldstonepark@surreyschools.ca 

Surrey, B.C.    604-595-2769 (Fax) www.surreyschools.ca/schools/goldstonepark  
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